



**National Stoma Quality Improvement Group.**

**(NSQIG)**

**Task and Finish SLWG Group**

**G.P Teleconference Tuesday June 26<sup>th</sup> 2018**

**Agenda Notes for CS**

No	Agenda Item	Lead
1	Welcome & Introduction	C Stewart
2	<b>e-mail regarding G.P membership to NSQIG</b> <b>Background papers circulated in e-mail</b> <b>(Comms SBAR, ToR, Project Plan )</b> <i>No minutes from NSQIG shared with G.P's</i>	C Stewart
3	<b><i>Purpose of the Teleconference to discuss following:</i></b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <i>G.P thoughts on NSQIG from circulated papers: Confirm involvement</i></li> <li>• <i>How would G.Ps want to get involved</i> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ <i>Steering Group attendance</i></li> <li>○ <i>Review of Steering Group Minutes &amp; actions</i></li> <li>○ <i>How do G.Ps feel about alternative Prescribing Model from stoma: ( moving away from G.P Prescribing)</i></li> <li>○ <i>Potential main focus for G.P)</i></li> </ul> </li> <li>• <i>What would sessional time involve</i> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ <i>Suggested 8 – 10 sessions</i></li> </ul> </li> <li>• <i>How much would this cost ( Limited Budget £5000.00 from NP could support circa 12 sessions )</i> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ <i>Sessions estimated at £400.00 per session/ G.P ( from NSS G.P)</i></li> </ul> </li> <li>• <i>Invoicing Process: To go to NP? would this involve SLA</i></li> <li>• <i>Strategic Engagement</i> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ <i>How would this look ? in line with current professional engagement</i> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>▪ <i>SEND: commissioned NSQIG</i></li> <li>▪ <i>DOP: Engaged through SLWG pharmacy members</i></li> </ul> </li> <li>○ <i>G.P National Group?/ Primary Care Leads Group:</i> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>▪ <i>Would G.P's want to take SBAR to their national group similar to DOP?</i></li> </ul> </li> </ul> </li> </ul>	C Stewart
4	AOB	
5	<b>Actions from TC</b> <b>( will be collated by A. Macleod )</b>	
6	<b>Next Steering Group Meeting July 23<sup>RD</sup> 2pm - 4.30pm at Canderside</b> <b>VC / Teleconference available</b> <b>Can arrange Webex</b>	